-----Original Message-----

From: Richard Butt] 

Sent: 13 December 2016 09:12

To: Bob Neville

Subject: Some Pub landlords get it right!

Dear Mr Neville,

Please put this submission showing how several closed local pubs have been made into successful viable public houses without additional letting accommodation (sent to me by one of our supporters) on the CDC planning application 16/02030/F The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Burdrop, Sibford Gower.

Regards 

Richard Butt

Coordinator for the 514 known supporters of the BBSG

